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My family and I bought a house in Shoreline because we want to live in an area of affordable
 single family homes. It is my belief that affordable single family residences are the main
 reason people are leaving the city and buying property in Shoreline. We are a commuter
 community. Your plan to widen the road by taking my driveway (our only place to park) is
 unnecessary. We already have a big road on 175th, why not try to develop that already
 existing footprint.
To be clear, I do support light rail in our community, I do not support three and four story
 apartments in my neighborhood. How many new developments near light rail further south in
 the city are failing? 

Josh Peters
Shoreline property owner
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